
300 Station Ave
Haddon Heights, NJ 08035856-547-3579

Weekly Budget: $8,840
Offerings Last Week: $9,862
Easter Offering Total: $3,140

Stewardship Report as of 5/11/22:
YTD Budget: $397,809
YTD Actual: $348,858

Deacon Nominations - Members, if you would like to recommend someone

for the role of deacon, please do so today! The forms and ballot box are both

available in the foyer.
"His Eye Is on the Sparrow" - Ladies, don't forget - today is the last day to

sign up for this Saturday! The cost is $5. Hope to see you then!
Leadership Meeting - Ministry teams, please plan to come to our leadership

meeting this Tuesday, May 17th at 7:00pm in Room 209.
Fellowship Meal + School Meeting - Sign up for our Fellowship Meal on May

25th! We will be having meatball sandwiches in the Fellowship Hall starting at

5:45pm. Then join us in Room 209 at 6:30pm for an informational meeting

about our proposal for a new school. We will be voting on this new ministry

on June 5th, so please plan to attend.
VBS Lawn Signs - Help us get the word out about VBS! If you live in a

neighboring town and would be willing to put a lawn sign (24" x 18") on your

front lawn, please sign up in the foyer by May 22nd. The cost is $16.
Teen Volunteers - If you are a church member who will be serving in VBS this

summer and have a grandchild, niece, or nephew who would also like to

serve, please talk to Mandy Carter or Sally Kolody. In order to volunteer, they

must know the Lord and have at least finished 7th grade but not yet be 18. 

Announcements:

Contact us at: Address:
info@hhbcnj.org

Leadership Meeting - Rm. 209
Bible Studies & Youth Group
His Eye Is on the Sparrow

May 17
May 18
May 21

7:00pm
7:00pm

10am-12pm

This Week:

Awana Closing Program
MOPS Mama Meetup
Fellowship Meal (Fellowship Hall)
School Informational Meeting (Rm. 209)
Alabama Youth Choir Performance
Annual Business Meeting

May 22
May 24
May 25

June 1
June 5

6:00pm
10-11:30am

5:45pm
6:30pm
7:00pm
6:00pm

Coming Up:



Prelude

Welcome, Announcements, & Prayer

Scripture Reading

Song

Song

Prayer

Offering/Offertory

Song

Sermon

Closing Prayer

Linda Wright

Harvey Hagen

John 1:1-14

"To God be the Glory"

"How Deep the Father’s Love for Us"

Pastor Erik

"Come, Behold the Wondrous Mystery"

"Come, Behold the Wondrous Mystery"

Parables About the Pharisees

Matthew 21:28-46

Special bulletins for children are available in 
the foyer! Let us know if you would like one.

Song Leader:  Chuck Stigelman
Flute & Keyboard:  Brenda Lenox
Piano:  Linda Wright
Guitar:  Tim Kolody

Dear Church Family,

Good morning! I trust you are well today and looking forward to 
our time of worship in Christ. If you are visiting, we want to welcome

you and are looking forward to meeting you. Please don’t hesitate 
to let us know how we can serve you. Thank you for being a part of

our worship.

Have you ever doubted God? I can hear the silence. I think if we 
are all really honest, there are times we wonder if the Lord will

‘come through.' What is God’s will? Where is He leading, and how

are we going to get there? What will it look like when we get there,

wherever ‘there’ may be? Faith is simply a decision we make to be

persuaded that God CAN. He is able. He is sufficient. When we 
learn to yield to the Lord, we also have the wonderful experience 
of experiencing Him. My prayer for each of us today is that we will 
be reminded of the sufficiency of Christ and learn to trust Him 
even more.

Tonight is going to be a great time of praise and fellowship. We 
have special guests coming to help lead us in a time of worship. 
I encourage you to come and be a part of it! I also want to

encourage you to come to an informational meeting about a new

school on Wednesday, May 25th. A fellowship dinner will proceed

the meeting, so please sign up if you are interested. We are

continuing to prayerfully consider the Lord’s leading regarding a

new school start. The information about it will be provided for

members and interested parents that night. We will be voting on 
the new school direction at our annual business meeting on June

5th, so please be informed and in prayer.

Thank you for your continued prayers and service to the Lord 
and His Church! God is at work in many ways. I appreciate your

faithfulness and am praying we all are deepened in our walk of 
faith in Christ. Have a wonderful day in the Lord.

In His love,

Pastor Erik

Today's Service
May 15, 2022

Join us tonight!
7 Essentials of the Christian Faith - with a special time of 
       worship led by Josh Baldwin
Awana

6:00pm


